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Headteacher’s Message 

Spring certainly seems to be in the air, and I am hoping that has lifted all of your spirits as much as it has mine. What a 
difference the sun shining can make, and we couldn’t be happier at school that we will be welcoming everyone back on the 
8th March. 

As I said earlier in the week, we are planning lots of lovely activities for the children, and in my online assembly today I 
have asked them about the things they might like to do. It is essential that we allow the children to enjoy being back 
together, strengthen friendships, and have fun. We will have three themed weeks on our return before breaking up for 
Easter: 1. Farm Week, 2. Science Week, and 3. Active Week. If any of these themes is your area of expertise and you can 
help with the planning of any activities for this week, we’d love to have your input.  

I am also delighted to tell you that we have two new children joining us in Y2/3, so a huge welcome to Daisie and Poppy and 
their families. Amazingly, we now have 91 children on roll and a very healthy intake for this coming September. Things are 
looking really positive for us all at Sutton! 

It looks like the sunshine is going to stick around this weekend, so enjoy! 

 

     

 No birthdays 

this week! 

   

Treetops Easter & summer 2021 

Book soon to avoid disappointment!  

Easter 6th-9th April 2021 

Summer 2nd-13th August 2021 

Please contact Helen Morris at 07882 677625 or not999@aol.com 
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